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August 14th	

SUN
8:15 a.m.
9:30 a.m.

11:10 a.m.
12 p.m.
4 p.m. 

TUE
7 a.m.

6:30 p.m.

WED
5 p.m.

6:20 p.m.
6:20 p.m.
6:20 p.m.
7:30 p.m.

SAT
5 p.m. 

volunteers

Children’s
Ministry

Bible Study/Sunday School 
Worship/Preschool & Children’s Choir Presentations
Bible Study/Sunday School
Security Team Fellowship Lunch
Precepts ~ How To Do A Precept Study

Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study @ Shoney’s
Men’s Fellowship @ Fat Boys

Youth Fundraiser Supper
Awana
Student Worship
Prayer/Worship Service
Choir & Orchestra Practice

Men’s Ministry Blue Set Up Team

Wednesday, August 17th
Registration
Beetle Bailey
Infants 1
Glennie Byrd
Susan Jacksland
Infants 2
Gail Keith
Bonnie Green
Toddler 1
Rene’ Simmons
Toddler 2
Trey & Kaylan Ingram

Sunday, August 21st
Registration
Kayla Stephens
Infants 1
Rusty & Mandy Murphy
Infants 2
Ashley & Lindsey Miller
Toddler 1
Donna Shanholtzer
Shay Atchison
Toddler 2
Elizabeth & Abbie Greene
Toddler 3
Robert & Kricket McCrory

Children’s Church
Tracey Maggard

Kidz Junction
Jade Wilson
Jeff  & Ashlee Staggers

Emergency Pager 
Terry Wilson

Greeters 
Jim & Martha Norris
Jeff  & Chris Neuber
Tip Fallon
Pat Havard
Margaret Tate

Welcome Center 
August 21st
Chad & Amie Durden

Saturday, August 20th
Kenny Cook   
Ray Cook  
Marty Edge
Wes Greene
Jonathan Griffith                     
Leon Hancock             
Robert Hudson            
Bill Harris                                

Ushers 
Steve Price
Aaron Cabaniss
Marty Edge
Wes Greene
Mark Kerr
Mike Wethington

Sonny Iser
Mark Kerr
James Lee
Matt McCord
Gordon Roney
Roger Townley
Mel Welsh

August

Blue Set-Up Team

Givingweek of 8/7/2016 

All Music and Lyrics Used by Permission: CCLI#1431081

week of

YTD Received
$986,885.16

Weekly Received
$39,923.26

Wednesday, August 17th - $6.50 per plate

Chick-Fil-a Sandwiches
Crinkle Cut Fries
Dessert & Drink

Name: ______________________   #of plates___
(Note: Reservations are helpful in knowing how much to prepare.)

Please place reservation form in the offering plate
or call the church office at 365-7500 by noon on Tuesday.

Donations appreciated!

Youth Fundraiser Supper

JOIN US

SUN 
8:15 a.m./11:10 a.m.  |  Bible Study
9:30 a.m. |  Worship

6:20 p.m.  |  Worship/Prayer Time
6:20 p.m.  |  Student Worship

JOIN US
this week for

WED

INVOLVED

GET

C
O

LOSSIANS3:23-24

LOVE, LIVE, SHARE

August 14th

2016

www.EASTMEMORIAL.org
1320 Old Ridge Road, Prattville, Alabama 36066

Phone: 334-365-7500



      Prayer Ministry
EMBC Prayer Ministry – In His Presence
“If  you ask Me anything in My name, I will do it.” John 14:14
If  you are interested in becoming a part of  this ministry, call the church office at 
334-365-7500.  

      Senior Adult Ministry
Senior Adult Choir & Luncheons will resume in September.   

      Children’s Ministry
AWANA Clubs 3 yrs. – 6th grade
>>Starting on Wednesday, August 17th, 6:15 p.m.
Meet in the Fellowship Hall and 200 Hallway
Kids represent the greatest opportunity to make a long-term impact on our world for 
Christ. AWANA establishes welcoming, supportive environments where kids, from 
every background and cultural setting, learn how a personal relationship with Christ 
affects their everyday lives.

AWANA “Getting Started” Conference
>>Saturday, August 20th, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Heritage Baptist Church
“Getting Started” is a classroom training for new and existing leaders & listeners. You will
learn how to share the gospel with clarity and confidence and articulate the importance
of  children’s ministry. Cost is $15 which includes lunch. To register, go to Awanaalabama.
org or https://www.regonline.com/builder/site/Default.aspx?EventID=1852026. 

      Women’s Ministry
GirlTime
Monthly meetings will resume in September.

New Precept Classes Coming This Fall
  • Acts, Part 1 Jesus’ Witnesses Empowered by His Spirit
Team-Led by Coleen Alexander & Nancy Wiggins
     • Sundays starting August 21st, 3:30 p.m. until 5:20 p.m.
     • Mondays starting August 22nd, 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
 • Revelation, Part 3 (Parts 1 & 2 are not pre-requisites)
Led by Lise Price
     • Tuesdays starting August 23rd, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
For questions regarding either study, please contact Sara Hollon at 334-233-38-34 or 
at smhollon375@charter.net.

Precepts – How To Do A Precept Study
>>Tonight, August 14th, 4:00 – 5:45 p.m., Student Center
Learn the essential skills for Inductive Bible Study so you can personally interact 
with God’s Word, understand its meaning and apply it to your life: Observation, 
Interpretation, and Application. Learn how these essential skills will lead you to a 
greater understanding of  the Bible. This is for current Precept students, ladies new 
to Precept or interested in joining a Precept study. Please bring your Bible, colored 
pencils, and your workbook (if  you have one).

      East Memorial Christian Academy
AISA’S CLASS A PRESIDENT’S AWARD WINNER 
The Alabama Independent School Association is pleased to announce that East 
Memorial Christian Academy is the recipient of  the AISA President’s Award for 
the 2015-2016 school year. The President’s Award was established by the AISA 
for the specific purpose of  recognizing member schools that achieve academic 
excellence during the school year and it is awarded to only one school per academic 
classification, based on student enrollment.
 
The criteria for winning the AISA President’s Award includes achievement in all
areas of  school excellence such as: academic achievement, professional development, 
extra-curricular involvement, school improvement and other activities that celebrate 
excellence in education.
 
AISA BLUE RIBBON SCHOOLS RECOGNIZED
The Alabama Independent School Association is pleased to announce that 
East Memorial Christian Academy is a recipient of  the 2015 - 2016 AISA Blue 
Ribbon School Award. 
 
The AISA Blue Ribbon Award program is sponsored by the AISA to recognize
member schools with outstanding educational programs.  In order to be considered
for the AISA Blue Ribbon Award, a school must complete a rigorous application 
process and exemplify excellence in scholastic achievement, professional learning, 
student involvement and community interaction.  The Blue Ribbon schools have 
demonstrated a high level of  excellence in their academic and student programs 
and are very worthy recipients of  the AISA Blue Ribbon Award.

      Men’s Ministry
Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study
>>Tuesdays @ Shoney’s
Breakfast 7:00 a.m., Bible Study 7:30 a.m.

welcome

Glenn Graham, Pastor
ggraham@eastmemorial.org

Jeremy Moore, Minister of Music and Families
jmoore@eastmemorial.org

Matt McCord, Minister to Students
mmccord@eastmemorial.org

Bryan Easley, Administrator of EMCA
beasley@eastmemorial.org

Dave McLemore, Treasurer
dmclemore@eastmemorial.org

Stephanie Jenkins, Office Manager
sjenkins@eastmemorial.org

D’Aun Meherg, Ministry Assistant
dmeherg@eastmemorial.org

Linda Harrison, Music Assistant
lkharrison@eastmemorial.org

Terrie Morgan, Orchestra Director 
tmorgan@eastmemorial.org

Lisa Montgomery, EMCA Preschool Director 
lmontgomery@eastmemorial.org

Altar Flowers
If  you would like to provide flowers for a special Sunday in 2016, please call the 
church office at 365-7500.

Visitors & New Members Meet and Greet
>>September 11th, 11:00 a.m., Hospitality Room #300
We would love the opportunity to meet you and your family and answer any questions 
you may have. Please join us for a few moments of  light refreshments and fellowship.

Ministry Opportunities
  • Sunday School Teacher needed for the 1st Grade class at 11:10 a.m.
  • Sunday School Substitute Teacher for any class K5 – 6th grade
  • Nursery volunteers for Sunday mornings & Sunday evenings
  • 11:10 a.m. Sunday School nursery volunteer for Crawlers & Toddlers
Please contact the church office at 365-7500 if  you are interested in volunteering.

Meals on Wheels 
Thank you to those who have signed up to help deliver meals. If  you have any 
questions, please contact Carol Townley at 201-5198.

Operation Christmas Child
Shoebox Collection Week is November 14 – 21, 2016
A note from Valerie Urnis, our OCC Coordinator
Many students are getting new shoes for school, so please bring your empty shoeboxes 
to us!  We can recycle these into amazing boxes full of  Jesus’ love for kids around 
the world. When shopping for school supplies, please grab a few extra supplies for 
OCC. For example, stores have composition books (non-spiral) on sale for $.50 to 
$1. They can be cut in half  for two notebooks, the perfect size for a shoebox! 

    
      Student Ministry
Family Potluck and Parent Meeting 
>>Sunday, August 28th, 12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m., Fellowship Hall
Parents of  students, make plans to join us for a Family Potluck and Parent Meeting. 
Bring a dish or two to share with everyone. We will be discussing upcoming 
Student activities and casting the mission and vision of  EMBC Student Ministry.
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We are delighted that God has led you here today and our hope is 
that you felt God’s presence from the moment you arrived. This 
is God’s church - a fellowship of believers from various walks 
of life, bound together by our common faith in Jesus Christ as 
the only hope for man. May every experience you have at EMBC 
today honor our Lord and His gifts of grace, love and mercy!

TO EAST MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH


